Dear Parents:

The fifth grade will be beginning their after school club soon. Our first club session will be STEM Challenges with Mrs. Jaques and Mrs. Trujillo. Students will be given a different challenge each week and will have to complete the challenge within the time allotted.

The club will be held every Tuesday afternoon from 3:10 - 3:40 pm. It will be held November 14th and 28th, and December 5th and 12th. All sessions need to be attended. Students will be required to be picked up promptly at 3:40. This is a fifth grade club only, no siblings allowed.

Students will be selected by random drawing, and there are limited spots available. If you are interested in attending the club please fill out the information below and return to Mrs. Jaques or Mrs. Trujillo by November 6th. A fifth grade teacher will then notify you by the 8th if your student was selected. There is a cost of \$3 per students, to help cover the cost of materials.

Please note that this is not required, but an extracurricular activity that students can participate in. Students who are not following school and classroom rules and who are choosing not to participate in the club will be asked to leave the club. If you have any questions please contact your fifth grade student's teacher.

Stn Grade Team		
Student Name	Teacher:	
Parent Name	Signature	
Parent Email		

